ESTIMATES COMMITTEE
Question Taken on Notice

Question Number: 6-7 Output Number: 1.1

Date: 20/06/2023

From: Mr Steve Edgington To: Hon Chansey Paech

Portfolio: Attorney-General & Justice Agency: Attorney-General & Justice

Subject: Contracts with PWC

QUESTION

Does the department have any contracts with PWC during the current reporting period up to 20 June
2023?

ANSWER

From 1 July 2022 to date, the department incurred costs of $49,171.80, exclusive of GST, for work
undertaken by PwC. There was only one contract and it was for a review undertaken by NT WorkSafe.



